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13 August 2024
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No.ss;z 2924

RESCHEDULING THE ORIENTATION ON THE UTILIZATION OF LESSON
SCRIPTS FOR THE NRP AND CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Schools Division Offices
All Others Concerned

1. The Orientation on the Utilization of Lesson Scripts for NRP and Catch-
Up Fridays scheduled on August 16, 2024 will be moved this September 12-13,
2024 in Baguio City.

2 Additional participants of (5) five PSDS will be included in the identified
participants per division stated in the RM 497 s. 2024. All other provisions in the
memo are in place.

3. For inquiries or concerns, please contact CES Jennifer P. Ande at (074) 422-
7096 or 09190073814.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Director

CLMD/JPA/acm — catch-up Fridays
8/13/2024
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